
 

 

 

 
June 4–8, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the Eighth World Congress of the World Federation of 
Pediatric Intensive and Critical Care Societies (WFPICCS). 
 
This event offers experts in the field of pediatric critical care medicine the 
opportunity to share their expertise and best practices while also gaining new 
information on the newest and most promising advances in the field. I am certain 
that delegates will make the most of the of educational sessions and workshops being 
offered at this meeting, as well as the unrivalled opportunities for networking with 
colleagues from WFPICCS’s more than 40 national, international and regional 
member societies. 
 
I would like to commend everyone involved with WFPICC for their commitment to 
providing the highest possible standard of care to children with a critical illness or 
injury. Your efforts to advance the field are helping to save precious lives every day.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for an informative and inspiring meeting in Toronto. 
 
Sincerely,    
 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada   


